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1 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE: Sixth Form return date  
 
I hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas and I would like to take the opportunity to wish you a very 
Happy New Year.  
 
As you will have seen from the Government announcements and the letter from our Principal, Mr Johnson, 
we are staggering the return of students back to the Skegness Academy.  
 
As stated in Mr Johnson’s letter, from Tuesday 5 January 2021 all students will work from home and access 
their lessons via Teams. For those in the Sixth Form who have examinations, they need to come in as normal 
for these.   
 
From Monday 11 January there will be onsite provision for pupils in Year 11, Year 13 and Year 14 and those 
sitting public examinations. 
 
I would like to clarify that because of the way that Sixth Form lessons work, the only face to face lessons 
being offered from Monday 11 January will be Year 13 based lessons only.  The subjects and times that they 
are on are included below.   
 
Option A:  
Monday period 3 and 4, Tuesday period 3, 
Wednesday period 1 and Friday period 2,  

• Sport Diploma 

• Art Diploma 

• Performing Arts Foundation Diploma 

 
Option B:  
Tuesday period 2, Wednesday period 4, Thursday 
period 1 and 2 and Friday period 5.  

• Sociology A Level  

• Physics A Level 

• Business Extended Certificate  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Option C:  
Monday period 1 and 2, Tuesday period 5, 
Wednesday period 5 and Thursday period 3.  

• Criminology Diploma 

• Performing Arts Extended Certificate  

 
Option D:  
Monday period 5, Wednesday period 3, Thursday 
period 4 and Friday period 3 and 4. 

• Sport Extended Certificate  

• Law Extended Certificate  

 
Option E:  
Tuesday period 1, Tuesday period 4, Wednesday 
period 2, Thursday period 5 and Friday period 1. 

• Sport Extended Diploma 

• Art Extended Certificate 

• Biology A Level  

• Health & Social Care Extended Certificate 

 
 



 
Principal:  Mr T Johnson 

PA to the Principal:  Mrs J Abbott 
 

Burgh Road, Skegness, Lincolnshire PE25 2QH 
 

Telephone: 01754 879122   
Email: adminsk@skegnessacademy.org 

Website:  www.skegnessacademy.org 
 

        @SkegnessAcad 

The Skegness Academy is part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies 
 

 

The Greenwood Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, registered number 06864339. 

A list of Directors is available for inspection at the registered office, Greenwood House, Private Road No 2, Colwick Quays Business Park, 

Nottingham NG4 2JY.  Further information about us is available at http://www.greenwoodacademies.org 
 

 
 
 
As we have several Year 13 students who study alongside Year 12, I can confirm that these lessons will not 
be taking place face to face from Monday 11 January, these will be online only so your child, if they are in 
Year 13 and follow a Year 12 option, should sign in via Teams to access these lessons but attend the 
Academy for all lessons listed above unless instructed differently by their subject teacher over Teams.   
 
At present, the plan is that all face to face lessons will resume on Monday 18 January 2021, however we will 
confirm this nearer the time.  
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me on loldfield@skegnessacademy.org 
or the Sixth Form Team on SKA-allpost16@skegnessacademy.org  
 
Once again, I would like to thank you for your support during these unprecedented times.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Oldfield 
Senior Assistant Principal  
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